
Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time YEAR B     

JULY  28, 2024 

Our student and young adult 
community are embarking on 
another pilgrimage journey 
beginning this weekend! As of 
now  we have 28 young people 
who will be participating in the 
Jubilee  celebrations next year in 
Rome.   
 
Pope Francis has continued the 
custom of celebrating a Jubilee 
year every 25 years. God willing 
we will be joining the week 
celebration, exactly in a year this 
week, the week dedicated to 
young people. 
 
If you have been  around the last 
three years you’ve witnessed 
firsthand how active and on fire 
our student and young adult 
community have been in leading 
fundraisers and, more 
importantly, the engagement of 

young people in the community. These efforts behind these pilgrimages are bringing 
the whole Newman Center community together. We cannot deny how these efforts 
has brought many of us together, energized each one of us, and has spread joy 
among us. 
 
We look forward to beginning a new pilgrimage for our young people and will share 
more details when we kickoff the school year in just under one month. 
 
Thank you as always, and be sure to stop by and enjoy a snow cone! 



559.436.3434 
ncoffice@csufnewman.com 

KATIE FLEENER, PH.D. 
Parish Life Coordinator 
x106  |  plc@csufnewman.com 

EDGAR GUZMAN 
Director of Campus and  
Young Adult Ministries 
x108  |  edgar@csufnewman.com 

CRISTINA OSEGUERA 
Office Manager  
x101  |  cristina@csufnewman.com 

DENISE BURTON 
Bookkeeper 
x102 |  denise@csufnewman.com 

KARL GURNEY 
Music Coordinator  
x111  |  karl@csufnewman.com 

SR. KATHLEEN DRILLING, S.S.N.D. 
Director of Religious Education (K-12) 
x104  |  skd@csufnewman.com 

ALBERTO NAVARRO 
Director of Family, Life &                   
Liturgical Ministries 
x107  I   lifeministry@csufnewman.com 

GUS DURAN 
Maintenance / Facilities 
gus@csufnewman.com 

RECEPTIONISTS: 
Jon Van Noort 
jon@csufnewman.com 
 
Beto Vasquez 
beto@csufnewman.com 
 
Gabby Vargas  
receptionist@csufnewman.com 
 
Diego Ramirez 
newmanreceptionist@csufnewman.com 

ESPIE GARZA 
Campus Ministry Assistant 
x113  I  catholicclub@csufnewman.com 

DEACON JOHN SUPINO 
x103  |  deak@csufnewman.com 

DEACON BILL LUCIDO 
x118  |  bill@csufnewman.com 

FR. RUBI PETER, C.M.F. 
Priest in Residence;  
x105  |  frbrubi@csufnewman.com 
 

CAMPUS MINISTRY 

 

Student Welcome Weekend 
We are just less than a month out from welcoming all students and 
being in full swing of campus ministry activities. Please keep us in your 
prayers and be on the lookout for upcoming events. We hope you can 
join us and see what we have to offer. 
 

Bishop Meeting 
Our campus minister, Edgar Guzmán, will be meeting with Bishop 
Joseph Brennan  for their semi-annual meeting regarding campus & 
young adult ministries. Please keep him and bishop in prayer that their 
meeting may be productive and lead to better accompaniment of 
young people.  

 

YOUNG ADULT MINISTRY 

 

Young Adult Bible Study 
Join our Bible Study gathering this Monday, July 29th at 6:00pm. We 
will continue to gather every Monday at 6:00pm in the Student 
Lounge. Come to accompany others through conversations and 
community. 

 
 

Chill After Church Fundraiser 
Next year, in July 2025, our young adults have an extraordinary chance 
to participate on a pilgrimage to Rome, a journey that promises to 
radically deepen their spiritual growth. To make this pilgrimage 
possible, our young adults will be hosting a snow cone fundraiser next 
weekend, July 27th and 28th in the courtyard after each Mass. Each 
purchase of a refreshing snow cone will directly contribute to funding 
their journey of faith. Thank You! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Young Adult Retreat last Saturday 
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JULY CONTRIBUTIONS 

2023 2024 

July 2 $15,785.50 July 7 $19,786.37 

July 9 $16,680.25 July 14 $15,191.86 

July 16 $10,577.33 July 21 $17,514.05 

July 23 $12,180.82 July 28  

July 30 $9,115.28   

JULY 2023  
TOTAL $64,339.18 JULY 2024   TOTAL $52,492.28 

FLOCKNOTE PARISH  

REGISTRATION & ONLINE GIVING 

To  Register to become a Parishioner 

Today! 

  

 Either Text SPCNC to 84576   

or 

   Scan the QR code 

   

NEXT WEEKEND’S SPECIAL COLLECTION 

 
Cathedral Maintenance 

Thank you for your generosity 

A drop off bin will be available July 22-August 4 for 

anyone interested in donating a backpack. 

2024 Football Parking 

Passes Available 

Season parking passes for the 

Newman Center will be  available beginning July 30th. 

This is for a guaranteed spot at all six home games for 

$210. If you would like to purchase a pass, please 

come by the front office beginning July 30th. 

We Are in Mission Year! 

With the conclusion of the first National Eucharistic Congress 

held in 83 years, revival is now beginning as we embark upon 

Eucharistic Revival Mission Year. The task before us is to be 

“sent out for the life of the world.”  We are excited to embrace 

this new mission and looking forward to learning from and 

working with our “Newman Pilgrims” on how they see this 

flowing through our parish!  More to come!! Veronica 

Come Meet Jesus in the Blessed Sacrament! 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament for quiet Adoration and 

prayer will be on Friday August 2nd from 8am to Noon and on 

Sunday August 4th following the 7pm Mass. 

Note: There will be no procession with the Blessed Sacrament 

due to heat.  We hope to resume on October 6th. 

July 27th Eucharistic Revival |                                                     

The Diocesan Experience- Postponed 

The Diocese of Fresno has announced the postponement of 

the Eucharistic Revival originally scheduled for July 27th until 

sometime in 2025.  

Want to join our Flocknote email list? Contact eucharis-

tic.revival@csufnewman.com to join. 



Marian Movement of Priests Cenacle will be      
taking a break for the month of July. Both 10:00am 
and 6:00pm rosary shall resume August 7.  

 

Grief Support                                                                        
We are in the process of reforming and restarting 
our grief support ministry. Look out for further      
announcements. In the meantime, if you are in 
need of grief support, Hinds Hospice offers year 
round grief support services or contact our         
Stephen Ministry through Neil Bianco at                                  
nbianco@biancoinvestigativegroup.com 

 

Faith, Family and Friends                                                 
Stay Tuned for upcoming program information              
& registration. 

Prayer & Life Workshops : Weekly Workshops 
begin Wednesday evenings on Aug 14 
through November 20, 2024 from 6:00 to 8:00pm 
in the Library. 

These workshops explore a variety of ways to pray. 
They will guide you to understanding how prayer 
can transform how you think, pray, and live. Work-
shops include 15 sessions of various prayer tradi-
tions therefore leading you into a deeper and 
more loving experience with God through Christ 
Jesus. Workshops are facilitated by Prayer and Life 
Workshop Guide, Regina Flores.  

For more information or to register email Regina 
at rmflores39@icloud.com 

LIFE MINISTRY 
Alberto Navarro can be reached at: 

lifeministry@csufnewman.com  

Parish Directory 

 Attention those of you who participated in taking your pic-

tures for the 2024 Parish Directory and did not receive them 

by mail come by the front desk at St. Paul's to pick 

up pictures. We are finishing the layout of our book to be ap-

proved and published. More information to follow when com-

pleted and delivery date 

Thank you  

Parish Directory team  

Welcome Fr. Rubi and David! 

This week Fr. Rubiston Peter (Fr. Rubi) and Mr. David 

Gutierrez (David) joined our St. Paul Catholic Newman Cen-

ter as our Priest in Residence and Seminarian respectively. 

Please head on out to the courtyard after Mass this week-

end (Saturday and Sunday) to greet them and to support 

the snow-cone fundraiser to support our young adults who 

will be traveling to Rome in July 2024 for the year of the 

Jubilee. 

Fr. Rubi and David, we are looking forward to your minister-

ing to our community here at  St. Paul's.  Welcome! 

Thank you to everyone who 

contributed to the Farewell 

Potluck for Fr. Byron!  A special 

shout out to our Knights of Co-

lumbus for cooking hamburgers 

and hot dogs (that seemed to 

multiply like loaves and fish-

es).  We are ever so grateful to 

our emcee, Pat Ogle, our photographer, Courtney Vander-

Dussen, our musician Roger Perry and to the many volun-

teers who helped set up, serve, share stories, and clean 

up!  And of course, much gratitude to those of you who 

contributed food to help feed the community that even-

ing.  We are so fortunate to have a parish blessed with so 

many wonderful people!  Blessings to you all!  

RCIA 

We have 8 catechumens ready for the Rite of Ac-
ceptance at the 7 pm Mass on Aug 4th. Together 
with the 3 catechumens already in Catechumen-
ate, this is the largest number of catechumens 
we have ever had, and we desperately need at 
least another 6 sponsors asap. Ask any previous 
sponsor and they will tell you what a rewarding 
experience this is. Sponsorship will run until next 
Easter.  

If you are willing to sponsor, please email Charles 
Arokiasamy at rcia@csufnewman.com or call 559 
286 6372.  
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Prayers 
 Please pray for those who have requested special 

intentions and prayers:  

Please contact the office or visit our website and fill out the 
form under the “Prayer Requests” tab to have a name included 

on this prayer list. 

Names of the sick / for special intentions will be published 
in the bulletin for four weeks, and then removed unless 

otherwise requested. Names of the deceased are published                 
the week after death.   

Frank Esquivel 
Virginia and Sam Champion 
Michael Waters 
Dan Dungy  
Sandy M.  
Jesse Parra 
Sophia Draeden 
Maria Lara 
Joanie Lum 
Cathie 

Bob Henry 
David Jansen De Vera 
Larry Williams 
Olivia King 
Maria Herrera 
David Devera 
Della Salazar 
Anne Cardera 
Karen 

 

Bulletin and Parish Media 

TO SUBMIT ANNOUNCEMENTS, ARTICLES, OR FLYERS FOR THE    

BULLETIN, WEBSITE, OR SOCIAL MEDIA: 
Email the Newman Communications Team at 

communications@csufnewman.com 

Submissions should be unformatted text, with pictures uploaded   
separately. They may be subject to editing and are not guaranteed 
for publication, so consider if the website or social media would be      

suitable alternatives versus the bulletin proper.  

Submissions are accepted no later than 12:00 pm on Wednesday of 
the week prior to publishing.  

 And we pray for those who have died recently. 

Deacon John in Italy 

Want to keep up with the ins and outs of  Dea-

con’s trip to Italy? Follow his blog. 

 ljsupino.blogspot.com  

Weekly Schedule 
July 28—August 4, 2024 

SUNDAY, JULY  28 XVII  SUNDAY ORD. TIME 
 
7:30am  Mass for Rose & John Barretto Chapel 
9:30am  Mass for Violeta Rapinan Chapel 
9:30am  CLOW Community Room 
9:30am  RCIA Catechumenate Library 
11:30am Mass for Margarita Sanchez Olvera Chapel 
3:00pm     Igbo Mass 
7:00pm  Mass for Needs & Intentions of Parishioners  Chapel 

MONDAY, JULY 29  
 
8:00am  Communion Service Chapel 

TUESDAY, JULY 30  
 
8:00am  Communion Service Chapel 
5:00pm  Youth Choir Practice Chapel 

WEDNESDAY, JULY 31  
 
8:00am  Mass for Rose Stewart   Chapel 
6:00pm  Bible Study Group Library 

THURSDAY, AUGUST 1                                                                           
 
8:00am    Communion Service                                                   Chapel 
4:00pm    Confessions                                                                 Chapel  
5:30pm     Fresno Catholic Singles                                         Cafeteria 
6:00pm    Mass for Camarillo Tejada                                        Chapel 
6:00pm    Adult Confirmation                                                    Library 
6:30pm    RCIA Inquiry                                                       Classroom 1 

FRIDAY, AUGUST  2  
 
8:00am  Mass for Jerry Samora Chapel 
8:30am    Sacred Heart Devotion for Families                         Chapel  
9:00am    Adoration                                                                     Chapel       
5:30pm  Food Recovery Network               Cafeteria 
6:30pm     Lay Claretian Evangelizers Missionaries                Library 

SATURDAY, AUGUST 3  
Catholic Charities Truck 
 
3:30pm  Confessions Chapel 
5:00pm  Mass for Nuqui Family Chapel 

SUNDAY, AUGUST 4 XVIII SUNDAY ORD. TIME 
Catholic Charities Truck 
Special Collection: Cathedral Maintenance  
 
7:30am  Mass for Needs & Int. of Parishioners  Chapel 
9:30am  Mass for Joe Brindeiro  Chapel 
9:30am  CLOW Community Room 
9:30am  RCIA Catechumenate Library 
11:30am Mass for John Godburn  Chapel 
7:00pm  Arthur Hermosilla Chapel 
8:00pm  Adoration & Confessions Chapel 
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